
Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc.  
 83 Eagle Chase 

Woodbury, NY 11797 
  (516) 802-7103 

 

 
Via Email: secretary@dps.ny.gov      
 
The Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza – Agency Bldg #3 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Re: Case 20-W-0477 - Complaint of 25 or More Customers Against Hudson 
Valley Water Companies, Inc. Concerning the Company’s Ability to Meet its 
Obligations to its Customers. 
 
February 23, 2021 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The attached revised tariff Leaf Nos. 7 and 12 with modified language 
regarding meter readings and volumetric usage is to be filed, on not less than 30 
days’ notice to become effective April 1, 2021 on a temporary basis, in response 
to Recommendation Nos. 11 and 22 in the Department of Public Service Staff 
Report issued on October 2, 2020 in the above referenced case.  
  
 The Company requests a waiver of the Public Service Law Section 89c-(10) 
for newspaper publication as these changes are in compliance with the October 2, 
2020 Staff Report and the Company will contact the customers directly via a bill 
insert.  
   
         Sincerely,  
         Jeffrey Fuller 
         President 
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